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Council - November !9, 2024

From: Assunta Ferrante

To: Adelina Bellisario CW(2) - Report No. 39 Item No.9
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Urgent Need for Dog Park in Carville Mills (Block 11)

Date: November-12-24 3:40:19 PM

Attachments: image001.png

From: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 12:49 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

ce: I s Ainsworth <Chris. Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: [External] Re: Urgent Need for Dog Park in Carville Mills (Block 11)

Please see below email to be added to the communications for the November 12 CW1
meeting, item 9, OFF-LEASH DOG AREA PROGRAM UPDATE NOVEMBER 2024.

Thank you,

Anna Commisso
Executive Assistant

905-832-8585 x8198 | anna.commisso@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 4, Councillor Chris Ainsworth
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

‘ " VAUGHAN

To subscribe to the Ward 4 E-Newsletter click here

From: i

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 10:17 AM
To: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Len Abelman <LAbelman@wzmh.com>;

I ' '<rch-n [

Subject: [External] Re: Urgent Need for Dog Park in Carville Mills (Block 11)

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully

examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing
email, please use the Phish Alert Button.
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bellisaa
CW(2)


Hi Anna,

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Milana Shur and I am a dog owner and a
resident of Ward 4.

I am reaching out to express my strong support for the proposal put forth by my fellow ward
members to establish a designated dog park in our community.

A dog park would provide a safe, city-approved space for dogs to run off-leash, socialize, and
enjoy the outdoors. This would benefit not only our pets but also enhance the sense of
community among pet owners and other residents. With a designated area, we can ensure that
dogs are exercised responsibly while minimizing their impact on other shared spaces.

Thank you for considering this initiative.

Best,

Milana Shur

On Sun, Nov 10, 2024 at 10:07 PM N Merchant <niral.merchant@gmail.com> wrote:
To: Anna Commisso, Executive Assistant to Councillor Chris Ainsworth

Subject: Urgent Need for Dog Park in Carrville Mills (Block 11)

Hello Anna,

I am reaching out as a proud resident of Ward 4 and Block 11 and a member
of the Carrville Mills Ratepayers Association regarding the upcoming
meeting on Dog Parks in Vaughan scheduled for November 12, 2024.

As a dog owner who walks my dog each and every day, and meets countless
other members of our RatePayers Association in Block 11, we all wish to let
you know that we desperately need a Dog park in our community. The other
options are too far away or are already overpacked when we visit them.

The increase in dogs during COVID has caused this ripple effect, and our
dogs deserve the right to be able to run freely in self contained off leash

arcas.

We immediately propose the funding of a Dog Park to be placed in the park


mailto:niral.merchant@gmail.com

on Marc Santi known as Carrville Mills Park. The park has ample
playground, soccer field, skateboard park and walking trails but there are
portions of the park that are under-utilized which could easily be turned into
off leash Dog Park areas, without interfering with the aforementioned uses.

We would be grateful if you could advocate for this proposal and prioritize it
to address the growing needs of dog owners and their pets in our area.

Thank you very much for your consideration and support.

Warm regards,
Niral Merchant, Director
Carrville Mills RatePayers Association

N V Merchant





